Roberta DiMezza

From: Greg Zuckerman <greg@gregzuckerman.xyz>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 10:01 AM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: OPPOSE HB 5447

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Its improper for governments to tell people something as person as what to wear.

Thank you
Chosen Holdings Inc
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